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 VISIT TO EARTH SAVIOURS FOUNDATION 
 

 
‘The true gift of giving is the joy we feel when we give unconditionally’ 

 

Dear Parents 
 

Greetings!!!  
 

As we prepare ourselves to hail the festival of lights, we at RVS welcome the 
season of prosperity by celebrating the same with our adopted senior citizens of 
‘Earth Saviours Foundation.’ 
 

To make this initiative successful, we request you all to join us in this effort and 
send a box of 250 gms of Laddoo and a diya/ a candle with your ward by Friday, 
14th October 2022. The students of Grades IX-XII will visit the Earth Saviours 
Foundation on 17th October 2022 and wish them happiness and health by gifting 
the Gift Box, prepared with your support.  

This Diwali let us illuminate the lives of elders in need. Looking forward to your 
contribution for our extended family of seniors!  

 

Warm regards, 
 

Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
 

 

 


